
  Stanton Community Schools September 5, 2019

 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Upcoming School Events 
 
 
 
 

Thursday September 5th   
  JH and Varsity Cross Country  
4:30pm @ Niobrara State Park 

*Dismiss Students 1:15pm* 
*Bus Departs 1:30pm / Return Approx. 7:40pm* 

 
JH Boys Football 4:30pm @ Logan View 

*Dismiss Students 2pm* 
*Bus Departs 2:15pm / Return Approx. 9pm* 

 
Varsity Volleyball Triangular  

5:30pm @ Clarkson-Leigh 
*Bus Departs 4pm / Return Approx. 9pm* 

 
Friday September 6th  

Varsity Girls Golf Invitational 9am  
@ Elkhorn Acers Golf Course in Stanton 

*Waiting on Transportation Info* 
 

Varsity Football 7pm @ Tekamah-Herman 
*Game will be broadcast on 97.5 FM 

*Dismiss Players at 3:25pm* 
*Bus Departs 3:40pm / Returns Approx. 11pm* 

 
Saturday September 7th  

FFA District Tractor Driving @ Pierce 
*Waiting on Transportation Info* 

 
C Team Volleyball Tournament 

 9am @ Newman Grove 
*Bus Departs 7:30am / Return Approx. 4pm* 

 
Varsity Volleyball Tournament  
8am @ Scotus Central Catholic 

*Bus Departs 7:15am / Return Approx. 5pm* 
 

Sunday September 8th  
No Academic or Athletic Events Today 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast for Today 
Pancakes 

 

Lunch for Today 
Turkey and Gravy, Mashed Potatoes, Dinner Roll, Fruit and Milk 

 

Today’s Alternate 
Please check with the Kitchen for Alternate Choices 

 
 

MAPS TESTING - Next week we begin our MAPs testing on 
Tuesday September 10, 11, and 12. We will drop periods each 
day during MAPs testing to keep the schedule consistent. The 

seniors will report to school at 10 am on September 10 and 12 and 
we will begin the day with period 3.  On Wednesday September 11 
we will dismiss the seniors at 1:05 pm and drop periods 6 and 7. 
We will have period 8 for students to complete their testing, JH 

students who are done testing may report to their practice, and all 
other students will stay in their testing classroom. 

 
MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT COUNCIL - Will meet in  

Mrs. Domogalla's room on September 10, from 11:40-12:05 
 

Midland University - will be here on Thursday, Sept. 5th at 
8:45am. Please sign up by the guidance office if you would like to 

get visit with him/her 
 

YEARBOOKS HAVE ARRIVED - If you ordered a yearbook at 
the end of last year you can pick it up from Mrs. Utecht (room 303) 
before or after school. If you have not yet paid for your yearbook 

you will need to do that prior to pickup. There are also extra 
yearbooks so, if you didn't order one and wish you had, this is your 

chance! The cost is $20 per book. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


